Meeting led by vice-chairman of investigative Committee held in
Krasnoyarsk

A meeting headed by Yelena Leonenko, vice-chairperson of the Investigative Committee and
attended by a number of heads of investigative authorities in Siberian Federal District has been held
today at the Krasnoyarsk Territory Directorate of the Investigative Committee.

The meeting discussed performance in 2016 and 2017. Special focus was made on efficient
prevention of crimes against children and more efficient interagency cooperation. Ms. Leonenko
drew attention of the participants to the urgency of investigating tax crimes.

She gave explicit orders regarding higher efficiency of considering reports on and investigating
crimes committed by minors or against minors, as well as tax crimes.
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